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PROGRAM SERVICES UPDATE  

Amy Perales and her CEAP team are doing great! We have been awarded 

more funding from TDHCA, and they will have no problems spending all of 

that on client services this year.  

Our CSBG TOPS program is making improvements! 

We have also received some additional funding for our CSBG program. We 

are currently training new case managers to help run the program more 

efficiently, and meet our yearly goals. 

 

CSBG REENTRY PILOT PROGRAM 

Our Reentry Pilot Program is getting a great response from the community. 

In the past month, we have made several new contacts within the probation 

& parole offices in our service area. We have signed up several new vendors 

and have already hit our monthly target for enrolling new clients into the 

program. We are currently on track to meet all of our targets within the 

program! 

CSNT applies all available strategies enabling 

Northeast Texas families to lead improved, 

empowered, and self-reliant lives. 

MT. PLEASANT FOOD PANTRY 

We have started a small food pantry at our Mt. Pleasant office. This will allow 

us to immediately help people with their food needs when they come in. I 

believe it will also encourage our TOPS clients to come in and meet with their 

case managers more frequently. Thanks to Amy Perales for getting this 

started! 

 

 

 

OUTREACH! 
We attended two public 

outreach events in the month 

of July. The Health & 

Community Resource 

Fair at the Texarkana Mall, 

and the Cass County 

Resource Fair in Linden. 

We met a lot of new potential 

clients and community 

partners at both events. Our 

next scheduled outreach 

events are Family Fun Day 

in Atlanta on Aug 16th, and 

Family Night Out in New 

Boston on Oct 1st. 

 

 

 


